
From: Carrie Baumgardner [mailto:Carrie.Baumgardner@cnrl.com]  
Sent: September 13, 2019 7:05 PM 
To: Andrew Serba <aserba@coldlake.com> 
Cc: Craig Copeland <CCopeland@coldlake.com> 
Subject: Canadian Natural Fundraiser Dinner: Oct 19 
 
Hello City of Cold Lake Mayor and Council,   
 
Please accept the attached request for review and thank you for supporting this fundraiser in the 
past.  It would be great to see Cold Lake represented at the event (courtesy shuttles available). 
 
 
The employee-led Canadian Natural Donation Committee is hosting the 14th annual Steak and Shrimp 
fundraiser dinner on Saturday, October 19th.  Tickets are $60 each or $480 for a table of 8. 
Any contribution would be appreciated.  Please note that with any contribution, your logo will be 
included the slideshow running throughout the evening. 
 
 
You can follow-up with me with any questions.  Also, please circulate this as you see fit as it is an event 
that is open to the public. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Carrie Baumgardner 
 
 
Carrie Baumgardner | Stakeholder Relations Advisor | Heavy Oil Operations 
Canadian Natural Resources Limited | 5201 – 44th Street, Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2H4 
w: 780.826.6569 | c: 780.201.3617 | carrie.baumgardner@cnrl.com 
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